

P.O. Box 400, La Vergne, TN 37086

615-793-2600

Fax 615-793-2614

Via Electronic Mail To Water.Permits@tn.gov and TNDWR-MINING.E-NOTIFY@tn.gov

April 24, 2018

Tisha C. Benton, Director Division of Water Resources Tennessee Department of Environment & Conservation William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor Nashville, TN 37243

Re: BWI MTN II Inc., d/b/a Blue Water Industries
Authorized Representatives for Signing NPDES Permit Applications,
Discharge Monitoring Reports, & Various Other Regulatory Forms and Reports

Dear Director:

On February 9, 2018 Blue Water Industries purchased Hoover Inc. and continued to operate the company as Hoover Inc. As of April 6, 2018 the name of Hoover Inc. has been changed to BWI MTN II Inc. dba Blue Water Industries. The following Blue Water Industries personnel have been delegated authority to sign NPDES Permit Applications, Discharge Monitoring Reports, and Various Other Regulatory Forms/Reports for the company.

Randy Dies, Area Operations Manager for Quarries Blue Water Industries P.O. Box 400 La Vergne, TN 37086 615-793-2600

Thomas S. Hoover Jr., Area Operations Manager Asphalt & Construction Blue Water Industries P.O. Box 400 La Vergne, TN 37086 615-793-2600

Responsible Official for All NPDES Matters & NetDMR Electronic Reporting
Designated Responsible Official (RO)
Walter L. Hillis III, Environmental Manager
Blue Water Industries
P.O. Box 15005
Knoxville, TN 37901
865-573-7625

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact me at the number identified below.

Sincerely,

W.c. u

William C. Whitridge Chief Executive Officer Blue Water Industries P.O. Box 400 La Vergne, TN 37086 1-615-793-2600